
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

Monday, 23 March 2020   

 

RE: E-Vouchers for FSM 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
During the school closure, due to Coranavirus, we have a duty of care to 
ensure children in receipt of Free School Meals continue to be supported to 
have a healthy lunch. We currently have your child(ren), listed as Free School 
Meals.  
 
We are offering your family a Sainsburys e-voucher with £30 per child (£15 
per week), for the duration of this term. This should cover the cost of lunches 
and will be issued to you in due course. 
 
We will send you a text once it is ready. 
 
We wish you and your family the best during this difficult time. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Admin Team 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 


